## JASON COURTMANCHE MEMORIAL WRITING MARATHON

The Connecticut Writing Project-Storrs invites you to join us for a writing marathon to honor the life and legacy of Jason Courtmanche, who served as CWP Director from 2007-2024.

Our inaugural Jason Courtmanche Memorial Writing Marathon coincides with NCTE's October National Day on Writing and the National Writing Project's annual Write Out celebration, which encourages place-based writing for writers of all ages.

Join us for a guided walk around UConn's campus to reflect, write, and share!

Please RSVP at

https://forms.gle/gh6tKYWLQo8H9dfX8



October 18<sup>th</sup>, 2025 10 am - 1 pm



Philip E. Austin Building Stern Lounge, Room 217 215 Glenbrook Road, Storrs, CT

For more information: visit the CWP website at https://cwp.uconn.edu or contact CWP Director Danielle Pieratti at danielle.pieratti@uconn.edu